
Press Releases: Secretary Tillerson To
Deliver Remarks on U.S.-India
Partnership at CSIS

Notice to the Press
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
October 17, 2017

U.S. Secretary of State Rex Tillerson will deliver remarks on “Defining Our
Relationship with India for the Next Century” at the Center for Strategic and
International Studies (CSIS) on Wednesday, October 18, at 10 a.m. His remarks
will be followed by a question-and-answer session moderated by President and
CEO of CSIS John J. Hamre.

The event is open to credentialed members of the press. All interested press
should RSVP no later than 5 p.m. today to CSIS by emailing Andrew Schwartz at
ASchwartz@csis.org. CSIS will provide information on preset times and media
credentials upon receipt of an RSVP.

For further information from the Department of State, please contact the
Office of Press Relations at (202) 647-2492.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.
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